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Real estate partner Marissa Amuial has been
accepted into the Wexner Heritage Program by the
Wexner Foundation, a two-year Jewish leadership
development program for volunteer leaders in North
America. Marissa will be one of 20 individuals from
the Miami Jewish community to participate in the
Miami 23 cohort. 

Amuial focuses her practice on land use and
development, representing clients in all aspects of
the development approval process including zoning
applications, special area plans (SAPs), historic
preservation matters, code compliance and
enforcement, and other administrative and quasi-
judicial hearings.
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